
VBA Ad Hoc eFiling Fees Study Committee 

Composition        Chair: Elizabeth Kruska, Esq. 

                              - Civil Division Rep (Robert McClallen, Esq.) 

                              - Criminal Division Rep (Matt Valerio, Esq.) 

                              - Family Division Rep (Jordana Levine, Esq.) 

                              - Probate Division Rep (Mark Langan, Esq.) 

                              - Environmental Division Rep (Dan Richardson, Esq.) 

                              - Access to Justice Rep (Laura Bierley, Esq.)  

                               - Judiciary Rep (Hon. Thomas Durkin) 

                               - At-Large Rep(s) (Jerry O’Neill, Esq. and Laurie Rowell, Esq.) 

 

Ex Officio Members:  Beth Novotny (VBA Board President) and Teri Corsones (VBA Executive Director) 

VBA Staff Assigned to Committee: Becky Wheeler 

 

Charge & Designation 

- The Ad Hoc eFiling Fees Study Committee is charged with immediately reviewing the eFiling fee aspects 

of the Odyssey efiling system that began operations on April 20, 2020 in Windham, Windsor and Orange 

Counties 

           -   reviewing substantive concerns of bar members expressed to date  

           -   reviewing ethical implications of the eFiling fee 

           -  reviewing training materials provided in conjunction with the eFiling fee aspect of the system 

- The Ad Hoc eFiling Fees Study Committee is also charged with making a recommendation to the VBA 

Board at its Board meeting on May 15 with respect to a VBA position about eFiling fees following the 

Committee’s review 

  

 


